
About Your New Recycling Cart!

July 1, 2014
 
Going Green just got bigger with this 96 gallon recycling cart! Five times larger than our 
old recycling bin, curbside recycling is now more convenient than ever. Larger carts lead to 
more recycling. More recycling leads to more economic, environmental and social benefits. 
With today’s roll out of 40,000 of these 96 gallon carts, we’re proud to take an other 
significant step in making Memphis a more sustainable city. 
 
The Memphis County Solid Waste department works hard to provide environmentally 
responsible collection and disposal of trash, yard waste, and recycling. Starting July 1, we 
have hired a new company, Inland Waste Services, to provide curbside collection service to 
your home and new 96 gallon recycling carts.  Over the next few years, working alongside 
the Memphis-Shelby County Office of Sustainability, and with our recycling partner 
ReCommunity, we are planning on providing 96 gallon carts to the entire city.  So please 
join me in this recycling effort, whether at work, on the go, or with our new 96 gallon 
recycling carts.

Please take the time to learn more about the new recycling program in the enclosed 
packet. If you have any further questions, please contact us at 901-636-6500. � 
Or visit the City of Memphis recycling website.

Thank you for all you do to benefit our great city.�

Sincerely,

Memphis Division of Public Works

City Hall 125 N. Main Street  |  Room 700  |  Memphis, Tenessee 38103 


